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ASA COVID-19 GUBERNATORAL STATEMENT ON KEEPING CONSTRUCTION AN ESSENTIAL SERVICE

The American Subcontractors Association (ASA), a trade association representing over 1,800 subcontractors and suppliers in the construction industry since 1966, works with our membership on improving the business environment in the construction industry, representing subcontractors at all branches of local, state and federal government.  We are concerned that a number of states have imposed blanket shutdowns of operations without an exemption for personnel who support construction activities. The impact of halting construction activities during this crisis will have a severe effect on infrastructure needs in every state.

Construction sites are a unique workplace.  They are often tightly controlled, require significant safety protocols and separation from the general public. During this COVID-19 Pandemic, we strongly urge the recognition of construction activities as essential to economic stabilization and public health, allowing our members and their employees to continue to work to bring economic strength to their states in this time of crisis. 
Additionally, our members and their employees should be allowed to leave their residence to provide any services or perform any work necessary to the operations and maintenance of “Essential Infrastructure” including public works construction; federal construction projects; the permitting, inspection, construction, transfer and recording of ownership of housing and anything incidental thereto; airport operations; water; sewer; gas; electrical; oil refining; roads and highways; public transportation; solid waste collection and removal; and internet and telecommunications systems (including the provision of essential global, national, and local infrastructure for computing services, business infrastructure, communications, and web-based services) provided that they carry out those services and that they work in compliance with Social Distancing Requirements whenever possible.
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